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ASIA.s EDucATORs AHI> pnoFrssloHAls E`)OUREAI,

Please  be  informed  of the attached letter from  the  Publication  Secretary of
Asia's Educators and Professionals, about the Invitation to participate in the ASIA'S
EDucATORs AND pROFrssloHAls E`IOuREAL.

For information and guidance.
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12 April 2024

EDGARD C. DOMINOO
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Angeles City

Dear Sir/Madam:

Greetings of Peace!

I  am  writing  to  seek  your  esteemed  support  and  endorsement  for  an
invaluable professional development opportunity that has presented itself to
our  educators.  ASIA'S  EDUCATORS  AND  PROFESSIONAIS  E-JOURNAL,
electronic  journal  with   ISSN:   3028-0907,   has   opened   its   platforin  for
submissions from dedicated teachers in your division who aspire to contribute
scholarly work in the field of education.

The  e-journal  is  soliciting  original  research  papers,  insightful  educational
articles, thought-provoking literary pieces, and other educational articles that
resonate with the educational community. This initiative provides a platfomi
for   our   educators   to   disseminate   their   research   findings,   innovative
pedagogical strategies, and literary talents to a broader audience within Asia
and beyond.

Our teachers' participation in this publishing endeavor will not only enhance
their  professional  growth  but  also  elevate  the  academic  prestige  of your
division.  Their  contributions  to  the  scholarly  community  can  serve  as  a
bea.con    of   knowledge    sharing   and    collaborative    development   in    the
educational landscape.

To facilitate this process, we kindly request your assistance in extending this
invitation  to  our teachers  and  encouraging them to  participate.  We  believe
that with your endorsement, more educators will be motivated to share their
expertise, experiences, and research outcomes.

Upon the successful publication of their work, authors will be duly recognized
with a Certificate of Publication, which serves as a testament to their scholarly
contributions  and  can  be  an  advantageous  addition  to  their  professional
credentials.

We  are  optimistic that your  support in this  academic venture will foster a
culture of research and publication within your division, aligning with your
collective   aim   of   educational   excellence   and   continuous   professional
development.
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